
  CHESTERFIELD TOWNSHIP ALLIANCE AGAINST SUBSTANCE ABUSE 
February 17, 2022 

 
Janice DeJohn called the meeting of the Chesterfield Township Alliance Against Substance 
Abuse to order at 3:39 p.m.  
 
Present: Brittney Chenosky, Denise Koetas-Dale, Janice DeJohn, Kevin Pypcznski and Henry 
Krezwinski 
 
Mentoring Program: 
The mentoring program will not be held this summer.  
 
QUARTERLY PRESENTATIONS: 
Music in the Square will be held this spring beginning in May. Brittney will get in touch 
with bands and schedule a food vendor. Additional programs such as the BMX event were 
discussed, the Alliance members will look into further. 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 
Green Fair April 24th Janice will attend on behalf of the Alliance. Poster contest and 
assembly discussed, each member will look into and discuss at the next meeting. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 4:30 p.m. by Janice DeJohn.  
 


